
 
Ralph Aguayo  (1943-2002) 

 
 

Ralph "Shorty" Aguayo, 59, a resident of Walnut Creek and former resident 

of Barstow, died Aug. 26, 2002. Born March 10, 1943 in Barstow, he was a 

1961 graduate of Barstow High School and served in the U.S. Navy. He 

was preceded in death by his mother, Mercedes; father, Felix; brother, Joe 

Marian and sister, Aurora. Survivors include his sisters, Cova, Ampara, 

Socorro, Celia and Esperanza; brothers, Jesse, Alfred, Leopold, Conrad, 

Raul and Arthur; 20 nieces, 27 nephews, 44 grandnieces, 34 

grandnephews, eight great-grandneices and 11 great-grandnephews. 

Services will be Friday, Sept. 27 at 10 a.m. at St. Joseph's Catholic Church, 

505 E. Mountain View. Burial will be at San Joaquin National Cemetery in 

Gustine. 
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